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A RESOLUTION ANNEXING PROPERTY 

WHEREAS, the City of Buffalo and Township of Chatham have entered 
into a certain agreement dated March 20, 1987, which has been 
previously approved by the Minnesota Municipal Board, to provide 
for the orderly annexation of certain lands as described therein to 
the City of Buffalo; and, 

WHEREAS, those lands described herein are contained in the orderly 
annexation area, and are scheduled according to said agreement for 
annexation to the City in 1991; and, 

WHEREAS, the orderly annexation agreement provides that the 
annexation of any lands subject thereto may be accomplished in the 
year provided for-by the adoption of a resolution by the Common 
Council annexing the same. 

HOW 1 THEREFORE, BE IT RESOLVED BY THE CITY COUNCIL OF THE CITY OF 
BUFFALO: 

that the following described lands are annexed on the date set 
forth further herein to the City of Buffalo: 

See Attached Legal Description as Exhibit A 

BE IT FURTHER RESOLVED that a copy of the resolution shall be filed 
by the City Administrator with the Minnesota Municipal Board, the 
Chatham Township Board of Supervisors, and the Wright County 
Auditor. 

BE IT FURTHER RESOLVED that the annexation of the lands described 
shall be effective on the date this resolution is approved by the 
Minnesota Municipal Board, as provided in the orderly annexation 
agreement. 

Adopted by the City Council this 17th day of August, 1992. 

City~~or~ 
City Seal 
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Exhibit A 

Lot 2, Block 2, except that part of Lot 2 lying west of a line 
drawn northeasterly from the Southwest corner of Lot 2 to point on 
the north line distant 11 feet southeasterly of the Northwest 
corner as measured along the north line of Lot 2, Davis 3rd 
Addition. 

AND: 

Lots 16 and 17, Block 1, Davis Third Addition 

AND: 

Lot 8, Block 1, Davis Addition 

AND: 

Lot 1, Block 2, Davis Addition 
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